
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

TO:   Chiefs, Executives, Directors, Supervisors, and Administrators of Paramedic- 

                        Staffed Agencies, Paramedics, EMT’s, and the Medical Control Board 

 

FROM: Dr. Jeffrey Goodloe, Medical Director 

 

RE:  Mr. Howard Reed - New Hire in the position of the Director of Research and  

                         Clinical Standards Development 

 

DATE:  January 2, 2013 

 

 

 

It is my great pleasure to announce that Howard Reed has been selected as the new Director of 

Research and Clinical Standards Development for the Medical Control Board/Office of the 

Medical Director and will join the team on January 2, 2013.  

 

Please join me in congratulating Mr. Howard Reed in his new position. 

 

 


